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SONORA MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS 

TUESDAY, OCTOER 10, 2017                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Tues. 10/10  Class sweatshirts are here!  We will begin passing out sweatshirts to seniors 

with ASB cards at break today.  All other seniors will be able to get theirs at 

lunch.  You must have your I.D. card with you to pick up your sweatshirt.  No 

exceptions! Juniors will pick up theirs on Wednesday, sophomores on 

Thursday, and freshmen on Friday – students with ASB at break and those 

without ASB at lunch. 

Wed. 10/12  Attention seniors:  Do you want to learn more about FAFSA and the different 

types of aid you can qualify for?  Join us this Thursday, October 12
th

 at 6:00 

p.m. in the theater – for the English presentation – or in Room 362 for the 

Spanish presentation.  For more information, please check out our website.  See 

you there! 

Thurs. 10/12  Do you want to save a life?  If so, come sign up for our semi-annual blood 

drive in the theatron at break.  The blood drive will be held on October 25
th

.  

Remember, you must be at least 17 years old and over 110 pounds to 

participate.  Hope to see you there! 

Tues. 10/10  Good morning, Sonora!  Table Top Club will meet in Room 304, Mr. Gomez’s 

room, on Tuesdays and Thursdays at lunch starting today.  See you there! 

Wed. 10/11  Do you want to learn about stress and anxiety and how to possibly manage it? 

Come for an information session tomorrow at lunch in the College and Career 

Center!  For more information see Ms. Nia. 

Tues. 10/10  Do you want to learn how you can become a Red Cross volunteer?  Come out 

to Room 428, Mr. Risse’s room, at lunch today for our first meeting of the year.  

Hope to see you there! 

Wed. 10/11  Attention all Raiders:  It's that time again!  Principal's Honor Roll certificates 

will be passed out for the second semester of the 2016/17 school year.  The 

certificates are being hand-signed by Dr. Bailey and passed out alphabetically 

to your 3
rd

 period teacher.  If your friends get yours before you do, don't worry! 

There are about eight hundred certificates on top of Dr. Bailey's desk, and he's 

signing them every day.  Look for yours soon! 

 

Welcome to 

the jUngle 


